
Fragile Flower 

I am pleased to announce that my exhibit “Fragile Flower” will be on 
display at Viewpoint Photographic Art Center, Sacramento CA, from 

September 11, 2024 to October 5, 2024.  
Artist Reception: September 14, 2024, 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

  

Link to website: https://www.viewpointphotoartcenter.org/anita-rama


